




STATEMENT OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI ON THE UPR PROCESS OF THE REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA  
The Kingdom of Eswatini warmly welcomes the delegation of Liberia, My delegation notes that Liberia has made progress by implementing of national legislation that reflect the country’s commitment in improving the living standards of its people, especially women and girls, that relate to: the Domestic Violence Act (2019), the Land Rights Act (2018), and the Decent Work Act (2015).
Mr Vice- President,  
We applaud Liberia for her readiness to cooperate with the OHCHR and other human rights mechanisms. We encourage Liberia to continue improving the livelihood of its subjects especially women and girls’ rights pertaining to education, access to health and decent work. 
 In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend Liberia to continue efforts in Improving Education.
Eswatini wishes Liberia success in her 3rd cycle of the UPR Review.
I thank you.

